From: Russell Baikie

To: Sharyn King

Cc: russell.baikiel @gmail.com

Subject: External Sender: RE: Plan change 13
Date: Monday, 23 August 2021 4:41:25 PM

CYBER SECURITY WARNING: This email is from an external source - be careful of attachments
and links. Please follow the Cybersecurity Policy and report suspicious emails to Servicedesk
Hi Sharyn, thank you for alerting me to this matter.

| have read the joint memorandum and concur with statements in para 12 sub para 5.4.4 and para
14,

In terms of para 19(a) that relief should be amended such that no land shall be depicted as zoned
reserve within PC13 pertaining to Growth Cell C2.

This is consistent with further submission 3/4 and the relief sought.

Thanks

Regards

Russell

From: Sharyn King <Sharyn.King@waipadc.govt.nz>
Sent: Monday, 23 August 2021 2:58 pm

To: Russell Baikie <russell@rdbconsult.com>
Subject: Plan change 13

Importance: High

Hi Russell,
I've attached all the relevant documents just in case.

Kind regards,
Sharyn.

Sharyn King | Hearing Administrator
WAIPA DISTRICT COUNCIL
Phone: 07 872 0480

This electronic message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may
be subject to legal professional privilege. If this message is not intended for you, do not use,
read, distribute or copy it. Please contact the sender immediately and delete the original
message and any attachments. Before opening or using attachments, check them for viruses
and effects. Waipa District Council makes reasonable efforts to ensure that its electronic
messages have been scanned and are free of viruses, however takes no responsibility for
affected messages or attachments.
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